
LEGAL NOTICE  

TOWN OF CANTON, CONNECTICUT  

HYBRID BUDGET PUBLIC HEARING  

Monday, April 28, 2025 at 6:00 p.m. 

In order to attend in-person 
Canton Community Center – Conference Room F 

In Order to Attend Virtually 
Join TEAMS Meeting at 

 

Join the meeting now 
 

People can hear the meeting and make comments/questions 
 by calling the following number: +1 347-566-2741  

Phone Conference ID: 589 596 994# 
 
 

The Board of Finance will hold a hybrid public hearing on the annual budget as proposed by the 

Board of Finance for fiscal year 2025/2026 on Monday, April 28, 2025, at 6:00 p.m. A summary 

of the proposed budget is available online at www.townofcantonct.org. Questions or comments 

regarding the budget can be emailed to budgetquestions@townofcantonct.org. All questions and 

comments received will be included as part of the record of the meeting. Questions and 

comments may also be made by attending the meeting in person or virtually by utilizing the link 

and details provided above. 

Board of Finance  
Brian Miller 
Chair 

https://teams.microsoft.com/l/meetup-join/19%3ameeting_MTYwNTgyZjktODg4NS00MGRkLTk3MjYtOTkzNmY3MjBmNzU1%40thread.v2/0?context=%7b%22Tid%22%3a%221e73c81f-708f-4dc3-97d1-86eb7cf888c6%22%2c%22Oid%22%3a%229b7981e8-db01-4940-9d5d-60e75db6b386%22%7d
http://www.townofcantonct.org/
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